
Energy Initiatives Advisory Committee 
Planning meeting notes (approved 3/22/2012) 
Thursday, February 2, 2012, 7:30 pm 
Town Building—Selectmen’s Meeting Room 
 
Attendees: 
 
Energy Committee—Anne Harris, Bill Huss, Harvey Michaels, Tom Sciacca, Ellen 
Tohn 
Rob Pratt—GreenerU   
Phil Giudice—Liquid Metal Battery Corporation 
Mike Staiti—Keystone Development 
Doug Sacra—Maple Hill Architects 
Wendy Levy—National Grid, environmental lawyer 
Frank Gorke—CLEAResult 
Anthony Amato—ERG 
 
 

1. Pursue ESCO for municipal buildings. Rob P to help review contract 
language. 

Top Priorities  

2. Pursue RFP for solar on public buildings and land. Consider coop options of 
solar project.  Mike S., Phil G., Rob P. Wendy L., John H., to help Dave W on 
RFP and Coop idea. 

3. Explore third party provider electric rate. (Anne provided info to committee 
on this. John M. is the key person.) 

4. Pursue back up generation to produce revenue. Phil to provide Harvey 
EnerNOC contact.  

5. Contact High School to explore senior project opportunities.  
6. Promote our success -- regular article in the Crier, e-news etc.  Doug S to 

help with articles? 

 

1. Pursue LEED certification for High School; the value is the PR. Pursue state 
support for this.  

Other Recommended Actions 

2. Convene town wide Green Meeting of various local initiatives. 
3. Pursue Solarize program with MA Clean Energy Center -- residential big buy 

for solar 
4. Convert Energy Advisory Committee to standing Town committee 
5. Pursue Sagewell thermal imaging pilot. 
6. Explore First Fuel Audits. Possible funding from NStar? 


